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Road Reopens After Power Lines Repaired 
(KAIR)--An area roadway reopens, following its forced closure after a semi
knocked down power lines Monday morning.

According to the Kansas Department of Transportation, it happened on
Leavenworth County's K-192, in Easton, after the power lines fell across the
roadway when the semi's high load struck them.

Westar Energy was called to the scene and made the necessary repairs.

KDOT reported the incident around 10:30. The road was reopened by 11:15.
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